To our valued Members,

Greg Petersen and |, Sharon Breen are letting you officially know of Quentin’s passing at 2:30
A.M. this Friday morning November 21, 2008.

We are sorry to have not notified you sooner, but we were making arrangements today.

| admitted Quentin to the emergency room on this Wednesday noon, just to have him checked
out as he wasn’t feeling well, and had some new achiness in his chest.

After admission to the hospital, Quentin requested Greg’s presence on Wednesday afternoon,
and Greg, Mrya and their son came quickly. He felt much better yesterday, and told Greg and
Myra that they should go back home. However, and fortunately, they stayed. Suddenly, early
this A.M., he went into respiratory distress, and then respiratory failure. Thankfully, his
suffering was very brief.

As per Quentin’s request, there will be a private family burial out of town. He specifically
requested a memorial service to be held at Train Mountain later. The details are still being
arranged but it will be in the spring. You will all be notified of the event.

As the Vice Presidents of Train Mountain, Greg and | wish to assure you that we are each
committed to our valuable members, to Train Mountain itself, and to the future enjoyment of
this great hobby on Quentin’s superb creation.

We will send you more information soon.

If you would like to send anything, (please no flowers), send to the Train Mountain address:
36941 S. Chiloquin Rd.

Chiloquin, OR 97624

With gratitude,

Greg & Sharon






